EES PAC NEWS

Hi Errington Families, We hope everyone is enjoying
getting back into the routine of things.

— Naomi CampbellAlbert

MUNCHA-LUNCH ORDER NOW!

Muncha-Lunch has started up again. Don't forget to
order. | know I'm in the dog house with my Kiddos every
time | forget. Sarah and Alicia have done an amazing job
sourcing out new Menus and restaurants for us.

Thank you Ladies!

FUNDRAISING /¥

We need volunteers for the upcoming fundraisers. Our
two big ones will be the Plant sale again, and if restric-
tions allow a Fun Fair. For more information please
attend our next PAC meeting.

If anyone else has any fundraising ideas we would love to hear them.

PAC MEETING HOT LUNCH

TUESDAY

FEB 8

6:00 PM




New DPAC Representative Needed

We are also still looking for someone to be our DPAC representative. This post has a once a
month commitment to attend the DPAC meetings. Please let us know if you are interested.

Till further notice all PAC meetings will be held over Z00M.

| know some of you don't enjoy meeting through Z00M,

but it has its perks It allows us to stay in touch during the
pandemic, ensures that we can support the school and gives
us the option of wearing our Pj's to a meeting. All meetings are
still being held on the second Tuesday of the month, at 6pm.
The Z00OM link will be posted on the Errington Elementary
School Facebook page as well as the EES PAC Facebook page.
If you are unable to access these links please reach out to the
school or me and we will try our best to get them to you

IT TAKES A VILLAGE

Our numbers are still very small. As happy as the Executive members are to bridge the
gap between Parents and the school, we would love to hear more from our Parents.

This will be the last year for some of our members to hold their positions on the PAC. Qur PAC Executive
members are quite dedicated and would never leave our school in a lurch (thank you Michelle, our
Treasurer, who is finishing up her third year). But if amyone is thinking about joining or maybe wanting to
be put forward for one of the positions, now is a good time to start learning the ropes. The transition is a
lot easier with a bit of knowledge about the inner workings of the PAC.

YOU HAVE A VOICE! We want to hear from you.

WWW eITingtonpac wordpress.com Maomi Campbell-Albert, PAC President
www facebook com/groups/eespac erringtonelementary pac@gmail.com

To Keep Informed Visit For More Information Contact % E g




